@ Florida Power O R‘ G ‘ NAL JAMES A. MCGEE

A Progress Energy Compan
o oy pany ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL

November 7, 2002

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of the Commission Clerk
and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
OA135-£7

Re: Docket No. 020000-PU (Undocketed); Change of name.

Dear Ms. Bayo:

By my letter to you dated October 11, 2002, I advised that beginning in January 2003,
Florida Power Corporation will operate its business under the assumed name of Progress
Energy or Progress Energy Florida. I have since been informed that this information does
not accurately reflect the assumed name as actually registered with the Florida Department
of State, Division of Corporations. Accordingly, this is to advise that, effective January
2003, Florida Power Corporation will begin doing business as Progress Energy Florida, Inc.

Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions regarding this matter.
Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,
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James A. McGee

JAM/scc

cc: Dr. Mary Andrews Bane
Harold A. McLean, Esquire
Kathryn Echternaucht, Esquire
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